
CIAC GIRLS VOLLEYBALL COMMITTEE MINUTES 
March 12, 2018 

 

Present:  Rich Heitz, Tim Guernsey, Craig Brown, Jim Borbas, Suzi Miner, Bob Lehr 
 
The 2017 tournament was reviewed.  All present praised the East Haven High School personnel for a job 
well done.  Rich Heitz stated that he felt double-headers were preferable to single site games, when 
possible and practical.  It was recommended that double-headers start at 5:00 p.m. followed by the next 
game thirty minutes after the first game concludes. 
 
Tournament Director Heidi Schmidt was praised for her management of the girls volleyball tournament. 
 
Jim Borbas asked if the stanchions could be put on the end of the court to keep people from getting too 
close to the court.  That will be presented to East Haven High School Athletics Director Anthony 
Verderame. 
 
Motion by Rich Heitz and seconded by Suzi Miner that the early season girls volleyball tournament 
sponsored by the CIAC not count for those teams participating in their twenty permitted contests.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Motion by Tim Guernsey and seconded by Craig Brown for the pre-match conference and coin toss, ion 
the absence of the head coach, a designated assistant/administrator may serve in that capacity.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:05 p.m. 


